
Notification of Changes in Charitable Giving 

Strategy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some important changes 

to our charitable giving strategy that will take effect starting [Effective Date]. 

After careful consideration and review, we have decided to shift our focus towards [briefly 

explain the new focus or strategy, e.g., supporting local community projects, environmental 

causes, etc.]. This change is aimed at [state the purpose or goal behind the change]. 

We understand the impact that our giving has on various organizations and communities, and we 

are committed to ensuring that our contributions make a meaningful difference. As part of this 

new strategy, we will be [mention any specific actions, funding priorities, or initiatives]. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and partnership in our philanthropic efforts. If you have any 

questions or would like to discuss this change further, please feel free to reach out to us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and for being part of our journey to create a positive impact. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


